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Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Every school in the UK has been tasked with making uniform more sustainable and affordable for all our 
parents and careers. 
 
We have carried out a price comparison of our current uniform suppliers against other suppliers in the 
market and feel our current suppliers still provide uniform at the most affordable price.  Please also 
remember that your child’s uniform does not need to have our logo on and we are happy for you to 
purchase jumpers/T-shirts/book bags from local suppliers i.e. supermarkets. 
 
To help make our uniform more sustainable and hopefully avoid it ending up in landfills we will be opening 
a ‘new to you’ online uniform shop. This will consist of heavily discounted second hand uniform that has 
either been donated to school or has been unclaimed from lost property.  All uniform sold on the website 
will be clean and in excellent condition. 
 
We now need your help! Please can any uniform that your child is no longer using be donated to school. 
This can be clothing, shoes, bags, coats or any item that you think another child would benefit from.  The 
only thing we ask is the donated items are clean and in good condition. 
 
Once we have completed the initial setup of the ‘new to you’ online shop we will let you know and send 
out a link.  The shop will obviously grow as more items are donated but we hope that by the end of the 
school year it will be up and running to its full capacity and will become an important assist to everyone in 
the Masefield community. 
 
Thanks you for your continued support, 
 

Mr A Done 
Mr A Done 
Head of School 
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